

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 9, 2010

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Devon Reid, Agent Questions, Inc. 4629 W. Fond du Lac Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Atty. David Holbrooks Atty. Matt Lerner 5027 W. North Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Reid and Mssrs. Holbrooks and Lerner:

This is to notify you that on January 19, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses for the premises at 3041 W. North Ave. ("Questions") be renewed with a 15-day suspension based upon the police report and upon testimony of the police department and of the alderman's office.

On January 25, 2010, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a 15-day suspension based upon the police report and upon testimony of the police department and of the alderman's office. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 9, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses with a 15-day suspension based upon the police report and testimony of the police department and of the alderman's office.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., February 11, 2010 through midnight, February 25, 2010.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

February 9, 2010

Saleh Salem, Agt. Sal & Sal Group, LLC 3776 S. 25th St. Milwaukee, WI 53221 Atty. Othman Atta 6004 W. Howard Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Salem:

This is to notify you that on January 26, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 430 S. 2nd St. ("Club Fuego") be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon neighborhood testimony and a partial police report.

On January 29, 2010, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses in which the Committee recommended that your licenses be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon neighborhood testimony and a partial police report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 9, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses with a 10-day suspension based upon neighborhood testimony and a partial police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., February 26, 2010 through midnight, March 7, 2010.

Respectfully

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 9, 2010

Laura Jacobson 6130 W. Stevenson St. Milwaukee, WI 53213

Dear Ms. Jacobson:

This is to notify you that on January 26, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 20-day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 28, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 20-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 9, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a 20-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of Common Council action on February 9, 2010 until midnight, February 28, 2010.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Respectfully,



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

Deputy City Clerk

February 9, 2010

www.milwaukee.gov

Roger Gordon P.O. Box 76155 Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Gordon:

This is to notify you that on January 26, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report and contingent upon proof of payment or proof of a payment arrangement for the outstanding fee owed the city being provided to the License Division by Friday, February 5, 2010.

On January 28, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based on the police report and contingent upon proof of payment or proof of a payment arrangement for the outstanding fee owed the city being provided to the License Division by Friday, February 5, 2010. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 9, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee. Since you did not provide proof of payment to the License Division, your application is being returned to the Licenses Committee.

You will receive a notice from the License Division when your application is rescheduled before the committee.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

City

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 9, 2010

Timmy Wishman 3130 S. 20th St. #116 Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Wishman:

This is to notify you that on January 26, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 28, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 9, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of Common Council action on February 9, 2010 until midnight, February 18, 2010.

/ / / Cirding

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

February 9, 2010

Paris Askerneese 1725 N. Prospect Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Askerneese:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a warning letter contingent upon proof of payment of the outstanding balance owed the city being provided to the License Division by Friday, February 5th. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, February 9, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. Since you did not provide proof of payment to the License Division, your application is being returned to the Licenses Committee.

You will receive a notice from the License Division when your application is rescheduled before the committee.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCF091078



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 28, 2010

Neftali Colon, Agt. Colhintz, LLC 4630 W. Center St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Colon:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 4630 W. Center St. ("Center Street Market") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and a police report.

On Tuesday, February 9, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF091078